
MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP 

MEETING MINUTES 

July 15, 2014 

 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held 

at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, July 15, 2014 at the Montgomery Township Building.  The members of the BDP 

in attendance included Allan Nappen, Jack Fazio, and Jim Brusilovsky.  Also present: Bruce Shoupe, 

Planning Director, and Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township Manager.  Absent from the meeting was 

Bob Cole, Larry Mastroieni, Jay Haenn and Tony Lizell.   

 

REGULAR MEETING: 

Call to Order:   The meeting was called to order at 12:43pm. 

 

June Minutes Approval:  Approved as submitted.   

 

Public Comment:  None.   

 

New Business:   

 

Valerie Eifert- Reed Smith 

 Valerie Eifert from Reed Smith attended the meeting and discussed some recent court cases and 

some upcoming cases that could have an impact on labor law.  Some of the issues discussed was 

the pregnancy discrimination act, and non-disparagement clause in separation agreements in 

relations to cooperation with other EEOC investigations.    

 

Old Business:   

 

o Jack Fazio talked to Keith Grierson from Wegmans and he was happy to host the BDP 

Card Exchange on October 21 from 5-7PM.  Stacy Crandell will contact the Chamber to 

see if they would like to promote it.  Postcards to advertise this event will be sent out the 

2nd week of September to the Township Businesses.     

 

Business Update 

 Bruce Shoupe gave some updates to the Committee about upcoming developments and the 

Community Center.  

  

Adjournment:   

 There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 1:50p.m.  The 

Committee will meet next on September 16, 2014.   


